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Notes from KHWN meeting
3/12/15
Training Room, Hospital, Campbeltown

Present: Eleanor Sloan, Tracy Chambers, Mandy Robertson, Caroline Glen, Alison Mcgrory, Katie Evamy, Carol Muir, Jennifer Goff, Craig McNally.
Apologies: Catriona Dreghorn, Margaret Wallace, Maryanne Stewart.
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	**** PLEASE NOTE 2016 MEETING DATES AT END OF NOTES ****

	2


	Notes of last meeting 8/9/15
· all fine


	3
	Elaine Booth – Living it up 
Elaine was unable to attend – it is hoped she will be able to attend another meeting in 2016


	4
	Bid – discussion and scoring 

We discussed the bid (I care – you care, young carers) that was being held back for more discussion and decided to ask Mandy for the monitoring report from a bid from last year, this will help to clarify this bid – if Mandy forwards it to Eleanor then she will email to all at the meeting and the decision can be made vis email – all agreed to this. 

	5
	ICF feedback
We discussed the ICF and all agreed it had been a difficult application form and hope for more guidance next year – Alison said that the organisors will have taken a lot of the criticism on board.


	6
	Kintyre asset map/database

We agreed to arrange a day on March 2016 to gather info and highlight good practice for our action plan – thoughts on the day were as follows 
· An actual map that can be a visual asset showing our area and what we have here –perhaps get the art dept in school to make one? 

· Ask organisations to take tables and showcase the work they have done with HIF funds 

· A small working party will be brought together to organise this.

· The substance misuse forum will also take part in this event.

· It was agreed to have a portable stand that can be borrowed by organisations to highlight the work of the HWN – this can travel to local community events and visit offices and workplaces for awareness raising visits. 

· We decided to try to run/be part of a stress reducing/healthy mental health event with teenagers and work with CGS and the CAMHS team.   ES to talk to CAMHS team and CGS.

· Alison agreed to get in touch with TSI to ask about any “prepare for winter events” going on in the community.

· If you would like to be part of the working party to organise these events – please get in touch with Eleanor Sloan



	7
	Partner updates 
Katie Evamy – Alienergy
Alienenergies young carer project is going really well and they are giving out their free energy efficiency tool kit – they are working with Scottish renewables and young people re employability and up skilling.  There is also an affordable warmth advisor now.
Alison McGrory – Health improvement team
Currently there is some filming work going on and the health team are looking for an examples of good practice that could be filmed for Argyll and Bute Community TV – if you have a good idea – get in touch with Alison.  In the next 12 months Alisons team will be working on the new JHIP plan it will be focusing on community resilience, person centred, self-management and prevention, and moving away from some of the more traditional topics.
Jennifer Goff – Waverley Care – hep C
Jennifer is setting up a clinic – staring in Feb for supporting people who are living with HepC the aim of this is to make access to support easier.  Jennifer is happy to visit services and send out information.
Jennifer.Goff@waverleycare.org 
Craig McNally – health team 

The adaptation is an NHS Highland initiative to support youth workers to raise the issues of alcohol and/or drug use with the young people they are working with. As such we are changing the name to “Discussing Alcohol and Drugs with Young People” and not using the term Brief Intervention. It isn’t meant for use with adults.

Training for this will be offered in Argyll & Bute within the next couple of months.
Tracy Chambers – 
Link Club

Tracy is managing well with her funding bids and a tree-zone visit has been postponed until April, she is planning a walking football tournament.  There have been a series of very successful art therapy classes with Rape Crisis that have been well attended and very enjoyable and all hope that these can continue in the future.  Chill out days – head massage and reiki with Jackie Fulton are also very successful.
Community garden 

Hoping to start RHS horticultural classes in 2016 and grow your own classes – doing lots of work with other agencies.

Counter weight – 

All free – there are 4 group sessions in this programme.  Referral comes via a dietician, there are no diet plans – just looking at your eating behavior and what you could do differently – there is one free taster class at the Aqualibrium.  There is a 6, 9 and 12 review, the average weight loss is 1-2 pounds a week. 
Caroline Glen – oral health
For mouth cancer action week Caroline ran a workshop with S5 and S6 with CGS and whole school in Tarbert.   Caring for smiles training is ongoing – for the care of the elderly – accredited training for care home staff a non accreditation training for carers in the community.   If anyone is interested in the next training sessions – 16th/22nd Dec get in touch with Caroline. 
Public dental services are preparing to support refugee families.

Yvonne Brown – addaction

Yvonne and Peter Allerton are going to be based in doctor’s surgeries ½ day a month though out MA and Kintyre.   They are taking referrals in these areas.  

Eleanor Sloan – Home-start
Home-start Majik main offices have moved to Dunoon – and Eleanor who covers the MAKI area is now working from home – service is all as normal



	
	· On all dates - there will be a Kintyre Substance Mis-use Forum Meeting from 11.30am – 1.15pm.    All are welcome to attend both meetings 

· All meetings are held  at Campbeltown Hospital in the training room – 
      VC 01463 510668023 

· Dates for 2016 are 
18th Feb 

10th May


13th Sept

1st Dec
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